
St Clare’s Primary School
Weekly Newsletter

7th May 2021

May, the Month Of Mary
May is a very special month in the

Catholic calendar as it marks the

month of Mary. This is a time when we

should take time to think about Mary

and reflect on how she is the Mother

of Jesus and Mother to us all. During

this month, we should take time out

from our day to reflect and pray to

Mary, especially when we are all living

through such new and uncertain

times. The children will be praying the

Rosary in school and we will be

sharing some resources on Class Dojo

so that you can pray the Rosary with

your children at home too.

LOROS Last Call!
Next week, all children who have paid in

their LOROS sponsorship money

(minimum £5), will be taking part in our

space-themed obstacle course!

If you haven’t already done so, please

make sure your child’s money is paid in

by ParentPay by the end of today.

This event will take place during the

children’s normal PE slots.

As the children make their way across the

galaxy, we will be updating our Twitter

feed with photos and videos. Make sure

you are following us so that you don’t

miss out!

Sports Day
You may have noticed that Sports Day

is now listed on our events diary.

Sadly, due to Covid, we cannot allow

parents to attend, but we are aiming

to offer a live stream over Zoom. We

will provide more information nearer

the time.

Follow us on Twitter

@StClaresPrimar1
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“I am the Lord's servant,” said Mary; “may it happen to me as you have said.” 

And the angel left her.
Luke 1:38

Stars of the WeekKey Dates

Friday 21st

May

Pentecost Liturgy 

1:15pm

Monday 24th

May
Sports Day

Thursday 

27th May

Sports Day 

(Back up in case of rain)

Friday 28th

May

School closes for half 

term

EYFS Chris

Year 1 Patrick

Year 2 Emily

Year 3 Sheivon

Year 4 Leo

Year 5 Daisy

Year 6 Marina

After School Sports Clubs
We were pleased to see such a great

uptake for our new After School

Sports Clubs!

If your child has a place, you will be

notified later today.

We know that Mr Mitchell cannot wait

to get them started!

Attendance
National Target 97%

St Clare’s w/e 23/4/21 98.1%

Top Classes

1st Year 3 – 100%

2nd Year 1 – 98.6%

3rd Year 2 – 98.3% 


